
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 01-101 
 
DATE: July 27, 2001 
 
TO: Ball Rust Test Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Richard E. Grundza 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of Batch “B” Hardware  
  
 
 
  
 
 As a result of a conference call held on July 26, 2001, Batch “B” Ball specimens have been 
approved for use. Labs may switch to Batch “B” specimens, once the Batch “A” specimens have been 
consumed.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
REG/reg 
 
 
 
 
 
c: ftp://www.tmc.astm.cmri.cmu.edu/docs/bench/brt/memos/mem01-101 


